COPY.
Tlopy's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSUKE. 15th April, 1932.

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 13th instant respecting Convention freeboards
for the steamer "SEA VENTURE", the contents of which have
been noted.

I enclose herewlth for your information a copy
of a letter which had today been addressed to the Owners'
Superintendents at Newcastle.

Thanking vou for your attention in the matter,

T am, Ne=r Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
CARDIFF,.




